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 Angela and John 

Warden

OBJ2016/0070/P 16/02/2016  13:53:03 We wish to draw your attention to the following. The residents of 9-14 Tobin Close have not been 

consulted about the above planning application although we are immediate neighbours. 

We wish to bring to your attention the marketing of the proposed new properties as published on the 

Kings College Court website: http://www.kingscollegecourt.com/overview-3/. They are advertising that 

each of the new units includes parking provision (total 6 spaces).  This contravenes the legal 106 

document which is a condition of the planning consent.  The Legal 106 Agreement states that the 

development is car capped.

In addition KCC have not indicated on the planning application that they own any adjacent land. KCC 

own the land in front of 9-14 Tobin Close, however the residents of KCC do not have/have ever had 

permission to park in this area. The residents of 9-14 Tobin Close are presently in the process of 

asserting their rights of easement and the matter is currently with the lawyers of the respective parties. 

We urge the Council to seriously review the permissions granted to KCC.

11 Tobin Close
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